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16 September 1999

Report to the Policy and Finance Committee

from Stuart Macaskill, Chairman

CentrePort –Environmental Responsibilities

At the last meeting Council, on the recommendation of the Policy and Finance Committee, agreed that I should write to CentrePort concerning environmental responsibilities.

The Chief Executive of CentrePort has responded.   His reply is appended (Attachment 1).

Recommendation


That the letter be received.

STUART MACASKILL

Chairman

